
ABOUT VICTORIA GOLD & THE EAGLE GOLD MINE 

Y U K O N E R S  A T  W O R K

 

VICTORIA GOLD IS PROUD  
TO HAVE YUKONERS AT WORK
IF YOU ARE A YUKONER WITH MINING EXPERIENCE, 
WE ENCOURAGE YOU TO CONNECT WITH US. 

Victoria is currently hiring tradespeople, equipment 
operators, process/crusher operators and other positions  
to work at the Eagle Gold Mine. Visit the “Work For Us”  
page on our website at vgcx.com/contact/work-for-us/  
and send your resume to greatpeoplework@vgcx.com. 

The Eagle Gold Mine is situated within Victoria 
Gold’s 100 per cent-owned Dublin Gulch 
Property located approximately 375 kiolometres 
north of Whitehorse and 85 kilometres north, 
northeast of the Village of Mayo within the 
traditional territory of the First Nation of Na-Cho 
Nyak Dun. The property is accessible by road 
year-round and is connected to Yukon Energy 
Corp’s electrical grid. The mine is a significant 
contributor to the Yukon economy employing 
350-400 people.

CAREERS

Career Fair at J.V. Clark School - Mayo

On May 26, members of the Victoria Gold team were pleased to 
participate in the First Nation of Na-Cho Nyak Dün (NND) Career Fair 
at the Village of Mayo’s J.V. Clark School.

Representatives from Victoria Gold’s Mine Operations, Human 
Resources, Environment and Process departments hosted a booth at 
the event; directly providing community members with available 
employment opportunities at the Eagle Gold Mine and information 
about working at the mine and for the Company.

“It was wonderful for the Victoria Gold team to be back in the 
community and interact with NND citizens and community members 
about career opportunities at the Eagle Gold Mine and the benefits 
working there can bring,” says Victoria Gold President & CEO John 
McConnell.

Grade 11 Class Visit to the Eagle Gold Mine

On May 15, teacher Andy Preto brought his Grade 11 Experiential 
Science (ES) class from Wood Street School in Whitehorse to the mine 
for a site tour.

Victoria Gold Process department representatives Alex Martin, Chief 
Metallurgist, Chris Tanner, General Foreman and Mine Operations 
department representatives Chad Erb and Ryan Noble – both General 
Foremen – toured the 15 students and two educators with the 
assistance of Victoria Gold Community Liaison Michelle 
Dawson-Beattie.

According to one student, on behalf of the class, “I want to thank you 
for organizing and facilitating the Victoria Gold mining operation tour. It 
was a once in a lifetime opportunity. I admire the initiative that the 
company has taken to hire more locals, First Nations people and 
women. It is really cool to see so much diversity and representation of 
minorities.”

V I C T O R I A  G O L D  A N D  T H E  N E X T  G E N E R A T I O N

On May 15, the Grade 11 Experiential Science (ES) class from Wood Street School in Whitehorse visited the 
Eagle Gold Mine.

NND Career Fair in Mayo on May 26. L to R: Rob Pegg, Summit Camps Logistics Manager; John Jackson, 
Victoria Gold Environmental Superintendent; Jessica Simson, Victoria Gold Human Resources Coordinator; 
Satie Townend-Lizotte, Victoria Gold Production Loader (Mine Operations); and, Lloyd Kenny, Victoria Gold 
Instrumentation Apprentice.




